Steven Liang

From: June Nazario <junebug080799@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 4:21 PM
To: WaterRateBoard

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Good afternoon my name is June Nazario,my phone number is ,I do not agree with the water rate
increase.





